

19th November 2020

## Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very aware of how challenging everyday life is right now and has been for some time. As a school, we have worked hard to try and support as many of our families as much as possible during these difficult times. Thankfully, we are able to continue supporting families with the assistance of other agencies including Food Banks and the Salvation Army.

We would actively encourage any families who are struggling for food and basic essentials to contact the school so that we can issue Food Bank vouchers. All information will be treated in the strictest of confidence so please don't hesitate to ask for support.

Families can contact school directly on 554390 or you can email:

Miss Slater – n.slater@ebor.academy Miss Ford – e.ford@ebor.academy

Kind regards,

Miss Slater and Miss Ford

